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New Brightside Academy Location Opening at 2 Elliot Place, Bronx, NY 

(Bronx, NY February 10, 2015) – Brightside Academy proudly announced the opening of their newest 

child care academy at 2 Elliot Place, Bronx, New York. The location opened February 4, 2015, and is now 

enrolling children ages two- to five-years-old. The location is open from 6:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

The Elliot Place location joins nine other Brightside Academy child care locations in the Bronx. The 
company continues to expand in the Bronx, and serve the families in this area.  

"Brightside Academy is happy to announce its opening of our Elliot location. Our mission, to provide all 
families access to an excellent early educational experience is evident in this new beautiful academy. 
Children will be provided a high quality, comprehensive program that prepares them to be life-long 
learners and offers families the opportunity to attend work or school. We are very excited to be in this 
area where high quality care is needed," stated Penny Swift, New York Regional Director for Brightside 
Academy.  

For Open House information or register your child at 2 Elliot Place, please visit brightsideacademy.com 
or call 877-868-2273. Brightside Academy provides a safe, fun, and interactive learning environment. 
Children shine in a program that prepares them for kindergarten and beyond. 
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Brightside Academy is a leader in child care and early education that provides all families access to an 

excellent early educational experience. Brightside Academy operates academies in multiple cities in 

Pennsylvania, Ohio and New York. For more information, visit BrightsideAcademy.com. Like us on 

Facebook at facebook.com/brightsideacademy. Follow us on Twitter twitter.com/bsafamily. 
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